
 

According to ABC News [abcnews.go.com/] many Gulf Coast states saw more snow than 

they have in at least 130 years. The record-breaking 7.5 inches recorded in Mobile, 

Alabama has closed businesses, schools and impacted transportation. 

The National Weather Service issued a Winter Snowstorm Tuesday, January 21, to 

Wednesday, January 22. Extreme Cold WARNING is in effect for the entire area 

through Thursday morning. Wind chills and air temperatures will drop as low as 10 

degrees. BE PREPARED. For more information on the latest forecast, visit 

www.weather.gov/mob.  
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